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let October, 1987 

Dr. C.A. ludlaa 
Hasmephilis Centre Director, 
Rig 

Dear Dr. Ludlaa, 

A few weeks ago. I wrote to kiss Taylor, Miming Officer, giving her sore 
information regarding the nursing duties of the Haeacphilia Centre and 
particularly highlighting the estra work that ham been possible becmuse of 
the allocation of two nurses in the centre rather than one. Unfortunately 
I do not have a copy of that letter, but I would like to infora you of 
the point. I aade. 

In the last year there he. been a noticeble Incrsess in Individual visits 
to the centre. The amount of time each patient spends in the centre has 
increased too and we feel this to not directly related to treatment, but 
rather the Individuals desire to talk to staff about their prebleme and 
worries particularly relating to HIV infection. Staff Nurse Reynolds and 
eyself have tried to foster a friendly and somewhat informal ataoaphere for 
our patients and have found that this has been appreciated. Our patients 
lunow that if they haw a problem they. will always be a nune to talk to. 
We regard this "informal eeunaelling" as essential for our patients sod is 
only possible to do if there are two nurses in the centre. If ties 1■ to be 
spent talking to patients, one nune cunt be free to continue the day to 
day treatments. 

Since the beginning of the year, one nurse hae always been in the centre on 
s Saturday aoening. allowing patient* who work during the week, the opportunity 
to attend the centre at ■ time convenient to themselves and still nee a member 
of the haemophills team. This would be Impossible to continue if there wn 
only one nurse In the contra. 

Home visiting ham became an fsporta.t part of our work. Medical staff know 
they can ask us to visit patients if they are concerned about their health 
and patient. too can request a visit. These visits arc caplisgntary to the 
work of the social worker. 

lereawwnt visiting has been set laportent aspect of Our work, a*phasiaing that we car. for families and not ,hut individuals. 

Recently we have been encouraging wlv.a of hmaeophilleea sbe are concerned about HIV Infection to talk to we and hopefully will be starting a wives group in the near future. This would be held in the evening or at the weekend end again could be lepoeslble to do without two nurses. 
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lot October. 1997 

Finally having two nurses in the centre has provided pat tents with a flexible 
service. We have arranged that one nurse always raisins in the centre until 
the fast patient has left thus ensuring high levels of care at all tine5. 
As there are two of us we can then arrange to take time back when it In convenient. 

It should also be noted that when our patients are hospitalised we work with 
Sister MacSween and her staff in looking after them. 

Vs feel that two nurses are essential to run an efficient, caring service and 
Maintain the high standards our patients deserve. 

Yours sincerely. 
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